
Selectmen’s Workshop  
Monday, September 26, 2016 

 
Chairman Riley called the workshop to order at 3:00 PM.  Present were Selectmen Franklin Riley, 
Robert Freeman, and Richard Morgan, and Ellen White, Town Administrator, who recorded the 
minutes.   
 
The applications for the Truck Driver position were reviewed.  White was asked to schedule interviews 
for next week with the interview committee consisting of Brad Harriman, Public Works Director, Bill 
Eldridge, Highway Foreman, Bob Freeman, Selectman, and Ellen White, Town Administrator. 
 
The updates made to the Temporary Outdoor Event Ordinance were reviewed.  White was asked to 
make a minor correction prior to adoption at the regular Selectmen’s Meeting. 
 
Being no further input, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Adjourned at 3:55 PM. 
 
________________________________ 
Franklin R. Riley, Chairman 
 
________________________________ 
Robert C. Freeman 
 
________________________________ 
Richard H. Morgan 
 
To be approved 10/3/2016 
 

 

 

 

 


